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Foreword 

The8e "Pr'oaeeding8 are the re8utt of many month8 of labour 
on the part of the editor8. Due to the high a08t of type-
8etting it was deaided to type the papers ourselve8. As 
80me paper8 were not 8ubmitted until 18 month8 after the 
Conferenae thi8 proved a lengthy and laborious job. 

On top of these problems~ the small budget with whiah we 
were forced to work barely enabled us to offset print and 
bind the aompleted "Pr'oaeeding8. 

With the8e points in mind I wi8h to 8trongly sugge8t to 
the A.S.F. that all papers pre8ented at fUture aonferenaes 
be submitted to the journal "HeUatite" for publication as 
a single i8sue Proceeding8 or as the editors see fit. I'm 
aertain that author8~ with the knowledge of where their 
paper i8 to be pubZi8hed~ will 8ubmitmanusaripts that are 
befitting of the aforementioned journaZ. 

MY sinaere thanks to my ao-editor Alex Saar for his efforts 
on the8e Proaeeding8 and al80 to Ken Lanae~ Kevin Beakham~ 
Ev Tulp~ Joanne Webb and Peter BeU aU of whom lent a hand 
at various times. 

I hope that all th08e who read the8e Proaeeding8 are 
enaouraged by what they read and that 8peleologi8ts in 
AU8trala8ia aontinue to work on the many faaets of speleology~ 
only 80me of whiah are included in these "Pr'oaeeding8. 

Rauleigh Webb 
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